
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children in Lemon Class LOVED meeting the giant characters for Comic Relief Day last week and it 

was lovely to see everybody in Early Years having such fun together. Lemon Class dressed up in their 

funny and/or very colourful clothing and had a fun afternoon of playing with favoured toys and 

printing funny red noses onto animals using corks and red paint! We also had a tea party in class for 

Zach’s 5th birthday – happy birthday Zach! 


